
Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from the Principal's Desk 

We are thrilled to welcome your child to the new academic session 2025-26! 

 

Important Reminders for the New Session 

1. Session Start Date and Timings: The new session begins tomorrow, 1st April 2025. School timings will 

be from 7:40 am to 1:45 pm. Please note that classes XI-XII will dismiss at 12:35 pm. 

2. Bookstore and Uniform Shop: Both will be open from 8 am to 1 pm on all working days for your 

convenience. 

 

We are excited to embark on this new journey with your children and look forward to a year filled with 

excitement, fun, and happy learning. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

 

Wishing our students all the best for the new session! 

 

Regards, 

 

Principal 


